
The regular monthly meeting of Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order by Supervisor 
Doug Sivers on June 4, 2020 at 7 p.m.   Supervisors present:  Doug Sivers, Dave Bailey and Alton Wilber.  
Alternate Secretary/Treasurer present:  Janette Tiffany 
Public present:  Jim Lindsey, Lori Raub, Kevin & Tami Noonan, Carol Lutchko, Wanda Perrie, Vince 
Krisuloucy, Lennie Kalechitz, Nelson Sherman, Bill Bayne, Bonnie Hillier. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance was said.   

Public Comments –    Bonnie Hillier asked about the items allowed for recycling.   She was also 
concerned about the litter and condition of roads.   Bill Bayne explained the items that can be recycled.  
There was discussion of road repairs and litter.  Tami Noonan asked when recycling is reopening.   
Bill Bayne reported June 20 and possibly July 4 as dates for recycling and read new requirements that 
will be advertised.  Tami & Kevin Noonan reported that the Mahoney Rd sign is missing and there was a 
brief discussion about stolen signs.    Tami & Kevin Noonan from Belaire Lake Assoc. are requesting the 
Township consider applying for a grant for the repair or replacement of the dam.   They do not have all 
the details yet, and it can be applied for in February.   Carol Lutchko from Belaire Lake Assoc. gave the 
supervisors some information to review.  
 
Minutes      Dave made a motion to accept the May 2020 Meeting Minutes as presented.  Doug 
seconded and Alton voted yes.  

Road Report    Dave reported the following May 2020 activities:  Graded Mill, Lower Rhiney & Lyon 
roads.   The Dirt & Gravel project on Shadow Brook is complete.   Graded, raked & rolled Shadow Brook, 
Barbour Lane, Stone Crop, Holy, Hunsinger and Mountain Valley roads.   Put dust control on Shadow 
Brook, Valley View, Barbour Lane, Hunsinger, Stone Crop & Holy, Lower Rhiney, Upper Rhiney, Lyons 
roads.  

Treasurer’s Report   - Janette stated no changes to report. Dave made motion to accept May 2020 
Treasurer’s Report, pay the Bill List 06-2020, pay any bills which are normally paid during the month and 
pay the payroll for Jun.   Doug seconded and Alton voted yes.   

Scheduled Public Input   - None 

Old Business    -   Doug noted the PUC Gas Usage Report was submitted May 6 and SAM had been 
renewed.  

New Business   - Dave talked to a company about a Tire Disposal day and they would be willing to take 
the tires.    Dave made a motion to contact the company to see when they are available.   Doug 
seconded and Alton voted yes.   Doug made a motion to move the regular township meetings to the 
Grange Hall until further notice and put notice in the paper.   Dave seconded and Alton voted yes.  Doug 
reported the importance of everyone completing the Census and how it affects the Federal Funding for 
the township.  Copies of the details were available for the public.  Discussion followed about the 
programs impacted.  

Meetings - The Planning Commission Meeting is on June 8, 2020 and COG meetings are stopped at this 
time.   



Correspondence - Janette noted the COG office is open Monday-Thursday, 8-4 and the contact person is 
working from home on Friday.    

Check Signing    The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.  

Adjournment     Dave made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:45 p.m.   Doug seconded and Alton 
voted yes.    


